
 

 
Dear parents, carers and staff, 
 
 
Re: Instrumental Music Program Choir After School Session (University of Canberra High School 
Kaleen) 
 
You may be aware a student has tested positive for COVID-19 and attended the Instrumental Music 
Program (IMP) Choir at UC High School Kaleen during their infectious period.   
 
This student was considered potentially infectious when they attended the IMP Rehearsal Room at UC 
High School Kaleen from 4.00pm to 6.00pm on Monday 9 August. Close contacts are being contacted 
and will be advised to quarantine.  
 
ACT Health has advised that these arrangements only apply to those people who attended the IMP 
Rehearsal Room at the specified date and in the specified time. ACT Health will continue to provide 
further communication through the IMP. 
 
The student did not attend any other sites at the UC High School Kaleen. Other members of the IMP 
and the broader UC High School Kaleen community are not considered close contacts. 
 
Information, advice, and resources are available on the ACT COVID-19 website. Frequently asked 
questions for school communities are being developed and will also be available soon.  
 
If you have any further questions that have not been addressed on the website, please contact the 
ACT Education Directorate Parents and Carers Hotline (02) 6205 5429.  
 
ACT Health will continue to work closely with the Education Directorate to ensure the health and 
safety of all students and staff is maintained.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Daniel Mowbray 
Principal 
15 August 2021 
 

https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/stay-safe-and-healthy/quarantine-and-isolation

